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2555 ELMWOOD AVENUE - SIGNAGE        

       

 The Learning Disabilities Association of Western New York is rebranding.  It will now 

be called Beyond Support Network.  New signage is requested to reflect the new name.  

Robert Rumpl moved to approve as presented.   

 Seconded by Sara Schumacher-Marks , and approved by all members. 

  

 

OTHER BUSINESS____________________________________________________________ 

 

As there was no other business, the meeting was adjourned.  The next meeting is 

scheduled for February 28, 2023 at 6:00 P.M. 

 

 

Kathleen P. Johnson, Clerk/Treasurer 

         


